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Friday 12th March 2021 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

I hope this finds you well. 

 

We have been working hard at re-launching our Breakfast Club and After School Club facilities. Given 

the current risk assessments and risk of infection we will have to maintain a limited number of 

places but will endeavour to accommodate parent and carer needs as far as possible without 

increasing the risk of infection to children and staff. 

 

In efforts to maintain stringent safety measures, we intend to maintain the ‘bubble’ model and avoid 

interaction between year groups as far as possible. It is important to note that this may not always 

be viable since adjacent year groups will be maintained within each bubble.  

 

Due to safety measures and limited staff availability, we will be introducing Breakfast Club and After 

School Club within limited capacity giving priority to the parents who have already used the facilities 

previously. 

 

We will therefore be starting on Monday 15th March with Breakfast Club provision for Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 2 to start with. We will slowly introduce the rest of the year groups in a staggered 

manner subject to review.    

For Monday arrangements: 

Reception: From 8am at entrance Gate A 

Years 1 and 2: From 7:45am at entrance Gate B 
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I hope you appreciate that under the given the circumstances, maintaining safety measures and 

offering wrap around care is quite challenging. We are trying our best to provide the best care 

possible for our parents, carers and children without compromising on safety measures and health. 

We thank you for your ongoing support and understanding.  

 

If you need to discuss your individual circumstances further, please contact the front office by email 

or by phone and we will do our best to respond as soon as possible.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Stav Stavrinou  
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